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While the uptown campus is being prepared for the return of in-person learning on
Sept. 27, Tulane students took advantage of studying and attending online classes
in shared spaces. Buildings on the downtown campus as well as several locations
near the uptown campus are available for students to meet and get back to the
books.

Read more about the spaces for internet access here.

 

https://news.tulane.edu/news/back-books-0
https://tulane.edu/forward/communications/internet-access-update-091521


Fifth-year architecture students Katie Schultz, Malian Pickard and Kelsie Donovan,
left to right, tune into an online class from the third floor of the Contemporary Arts
Center in the Warehouse District. All three remember visiting the CAC during a class
field trip several years ago and thought it would be fun to check it out again. (Photo
by Paula Burch-Celentano)
Logan Smith takes advantage of the Wifi hotspot in Grab n' Go, the vending machine
cafe on the first floor of the Tidewater building in downtown New Orleans. Smith, a
Tulane graduate and a current student in the School of Medicine's Biomedical
Science Graduate Program, said, “It was devastating to see what Hurricane Ida did
to our beautiful city, but it’s better to see everyone as they come back to Tulane,
and I have faith that we will soon return to normal, stronger than ever. Roll wave!”
(Photo by Paula Burch-Celentano)


